
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Getting help with DofE 

• Contact me by email tpavli@fromecollege.org 

• Students can call in to see me on Mondays. I will be in my office at break and 

lunchtime and at other times if you let me know you will be coming. 

• There are usually meetings after school in T8 on Mondays – often difficult to give 

individual help at these sessions. 

Communications 

Most communications are sent out by email, often to large mailing lists. To maximise the 

success of these messages in reaching you, please do the following: 

• Add me to your contacts list (this helps to stop my emails going to your “junk mail” 

file). 

• Check your junk mail, especially if you are expecting information to be sent. 

• Let me know if other parents have received emails, but you have been missed out. 

• Read attachments thoroughly –I find it easier to read printed copies. 

 

 
Theo Pavli (DofE co-ordinator) 

DofE Office 
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